
The First Winterbourne Stoke 

Village Scarecrow Trail 

 

All residents of Winterbourne Stoke are invited 

to take part in our FIRST Village Scarecrow trail. 

 

All you have to do is build a scarecrow  using whatever 

materials you have available to you and to display your 

Scarecrow in your front garden for a fortnight between  

Saturday 30th May and Sunday 14th June 

for all residents to enjoy and admire. 

(For more information see WS Facebook page or call Angie on 07812 382071 or Teresa 07801 478474) 


